
 
 

 

 
 

                                           
 
January 18, 2023 
 
VIA CERTIFIED U.S. MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
General Manager 
Frazier Park Utility District 
4020 Park Drive 
Frazier Park, CA 93225 

  
Re: Consent Letter - Wireless Communications Facility (L600) 
 Communications Site Lease Agreement dated August 17, 2004 (the 

“Agreement”) by and between Frazier Park Public Utility District (“Landlord”) 
and T-Mobile West LLC as successor-in-interest to Pac Bell Wireless (“T-Mobile”)
  

T-Mobile ID:   SV00924A 
Site Address:   Frazier Park Water Tank, North End Drive, Frazier Park, CA 93225 

 
 
Site Number:  SV00924A (the “Site”) (Hardening) 
 

Site Address: Frazier Park Water Tank, North End Drive, Frazier Park, CA 93225 (the “Property”) 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

T-Mobile is in the process of updating certain equipment that supports its wireless 
telecommunications network.  As part of this effort, T-Mobile will need to perform work at the above-
referenced Property. 

 
In order to update the equipment, T-Mobile is requesting Landlord to review the attached 

construction drawings which depict the work to be performed (the “CDs”) and then provide your consent 
for that work (“Consent”).  

 
In accordance with the Lease please confirm your approval of the proposed work. 

 
Please signify your approval by signing and dating one (1) original of this Consent in the space 

provided below and signing the enclosed CDs. Kindly return the Consent along with the CDs duly signed 
by Landlord via email to Patricia.flores@networkconnex.com. 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Or alternatively, the Consent along with the CDs, duly signed off by Landlord can be returned in 

the enclosed stamped, self-addressed envelope,  to: 
 
T-Mobile  
Attention: Patricia Flores  
2500 Red Hill Avenue, Suite 240 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
 
Should you have any questions about this consent request, please contact Patricia Flores at (702) 

289-2017. Please note that signing this consent does not alter, waiver or modify your existing rights under 
the Lease with respect to the Site.  As such, we appreciate your prompt attention to this request. If you 
have other questions about the Site, those can be addressed separately at 
Patricia.flores@networkconnex.com. Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Patricia Flores 
Site Acquisition Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
Acknowledged, Accepted and Agreed: 
Frazier Park Utility District 

 

By: ______________________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________ 

 
 Please provide a contact name, email, and telephone number, so T-Mobile can schedule the necessary 

work. 
 
Contact Name & Number _______________________________________________________________ 
Contact Email_______________________________________________________ 
 

 


